
Subject: Looking Forward to the New Driver
Posted by lance on Fri, 22 Feb 2013 16:08:29 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I'd like to say I really appreciate Mike Audit's programming work.
I purchased all the EDS plugins and the XP driver even though I am still running a 3 card system
on win98 se.
I use PARIS everyday and plan to as long as the EDS cards etc keep working.
I will definitely buy the Win7 64 bit driver and look into building a new PC this year.

Thanks again to everybody for keeping PARIS alive.

Lance
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